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The Metropolitan Civil Service Commission met for a Public Hearing on May 8, 2018 in the Metro 
Nashville Public Schools Board of Education Board Room, 2601 Bransford Ave, Nashville, 
Tennessee, 37204, immediately following the regularly-scheduled meeting 
 
Commission Members present: Chairman William H. Farmer, Vice-Chairman R. Steve Corbitt, D. 

Billye Sanders, Jo Ann North, and Ethan Link  
 
Members Not Present: None 
 
Other Members present: Shannon B. Hall, Director of Human Resources – Secretary to 

the Commission and Nicki Eke, Metro Legal Department – 
Attorney to the Commission 

 
 
 
 (1: Revisions to the Civil Service Rules 
 

Human Resources Administrator Mary Emigh was present before the Commission to discuss the 
request for revisions to Civil Service Rules Sections 2.2, 2.4, 2.10, 2.13, and 5.7.  
 
Chairman Farmer asked if there were any questions or anyone from the public who would like to 
be heard on this matter.   
 
With no questions raised by the Commission or comments from the public, and without objection 
from the Commission Members, the meeting adjourned at 11:10 a.m.   
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